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August 4, 2020 

 

 

RE: Moulin Rouge, Sharing of the Green 2020 

 Gala with Online Auction 9/12/2020 through 9/20/2020 

 

Given the continued declaration of emergency declared by the governor, local authorities 

and public health officials, combined with an evolving situation surrounding the 

coronavirus (COVID-19), the EFCRP fundraising continues to evolve. The Sharing of the 

Green scheduled for 9/19/20 has been recreated to an online auction. 

 

Most of your are aware that the EFCRP Board is comprised of unpaid tireless volunteers. 

We are committed to education excellence. Every dollar raised goes back to the teachers 

and students of Cotati and Rohnert Park. Your help is needed now more than ever. The 

coronavirus has impacted the 11 schools and approximately 5,600 students in Cotati and 

Rohnert Park in profound ways. This remains a fluid situation with unprecedented 

challenges, to include the need for additional financial resources. The EFCRP is working 

closely in a strategic alliance with the Cotati-Rohnert Park Unified School District to assist 

them in meeting their goals. The social and economic impact on some of our students is 

dramatic. Together we can make a difference in providing education excellence for our 

teachers and students.  

 

In an effort to generate funds, we are encouraging all who are able to support our Moulin 

Rouge Sharing of the Green No-Show Gala. This online gala is scheduled from 9/12/2020 

through 9/20/2020. We have some wonderful auction items, as well as an opportunity for 

any individuals or businesses to make any kind of monetary donation it can. The invitation 

is attached. We look forward to your responsive and active participation.  

 

We graciously thank each and every one of you for all you do for our community and 

students, and appreciate your continued support as we persevere through these difficult, 

unprecedented times. I trust that you share our firm belief that the assets of our future are 

preserved in our children. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Daniel Blanquie 

President 

Education Foundation of Cotati-Rohnert Park 

Cell:  (707) 338-4003 

 


